
 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

Friday 28th May - Last Day of Term  
Mon 31st May - Fri 4th June - Half Term  
Tue 22nd - Thu 24th June - Parent Consultation week 
 

Important Information 

Dear Parents, Guardians & Carers,  

 

And just like that we have reached May! The weather might not be the best but the pupils 

have been out and about. 

 

I am delighted to share that the Run Marathon has started, with many pupils sharing their 

running stories. A reminder that the Run marathon is a national programme organised by the 

school and will run throughout the month of May. Pupils will run or walk the length of a 

marathon (26.5 miles), which they will track on the sheet they bought home. Once completed, 

the pupils will receive a medal. This is a great way to encourage pupils to run and can be done 

as a family, everyone wins! 😊 This will prepare our children for their sports days which this 

year will have an Olympics theme. 

 

Teachers will start to write the Annual reports for parents which will be emailed to you on 

Friday 18th June. This will be followed by parent consultations from Tuesday 22nd June until 

Thursday 24th June. Parent consultations will take place online via TEAMS, I strongly 

encourage attendance.    

 

Teachers have started to implement transition plans, especially for Reception, year 3 and Year 

6. Teachers in year 6 have already started to liaise with the secondary schools. 

 

A reminder that our catch-up plans are available on our website alongside information on 

pupils premium and sports grant. You will also find the schools three-year strategic plan on 

the website.   

 

Many of you will be celebrating Eid next week so a big Eid Mubarak from all of us. 

 

Miss Mehat  
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Awards & Honours  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

Just so you don't forget... 

Marathon Challenge  
The aim of the challenge is simple – run or walk a total of 26.219 miles throughout the term. This 
will of course not be in one go, but instead spread out across the term through regular sessions 
of physical activity. Each lunchtime will count for 0.5 miles, every hour-long PE lesson your child 
takes part in will be an additional 1 mile to add to the total. As your child progresses through the 
challenge, they will receive motivational stickers when they achieve certain landmarks. 
Finally, when the marathon is completed, they will be presented with a medal as recognition of 
their amazing achievement. They will then be able to confidently say to their friends and family 
that they have ‘run/walked a marathon.’  
 
Peer Mentoring  
We have been working closely with Hannah Ford (Mental Health Practitioner) to develop our peer 
mentoring programme. As a peer mentor the children will support their peers through resolving 
conflict on the playground, making friends, supporting children when they feel alone or down, 
being an active listener, providing advice and leading mindfulness sessions. The year 5 pupils have 
been eagerly completing their application forms and some children have been selected to attend 
an interview next week. Once the children have been recruited, the children start an 8-week 
training programme with Hannah to enable them with the skills and knowledge to effectively start 
mentoring peers in September. We look forward to introducing you to the new Peer Mentor team 
soon and working alongside the school community to provide pastoral care for all children should 
they need a listening ear or guidance.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Sport4Kids 
S4K are delighted to continue to run fun, engaging, and safe sports and activity programme for 
you all but their programme does have limited capacity. They will be running the following 
provisions; 
 
• Early Years provision for children aged 4-5years 
• Multi-Activity provision for children aged 6-12years 
▪ Football provision for children aged 4-12years* 
(*Ages for our football venues vary slightly at some venues) 
 
The programme is £30-£36 per child, per day but DON’TMISS OUT on the discounts we have on 
offer: 
 
• 15% OFF using code: EARLYBIRD (This offer ends on Sunday 9th May 2021) 
• Sibling Discount (automatically applied at checkout) 
• 10% Membership Discount 
• 10% Blue Light Card Discount 
• 4-day Block Booking Discount (you can only use one discount in any one transaction) 
 
They have an array of exciting fun games on offer at their SUPERHERO THEMED June Camp. 
Check out the below flyers and posters for more information!  

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
Sunflower Growing Competition  
This week China class have outshone and are far ahead in the competition! Their sunflower is now 

standing tall at a whopping 62cm - well done China class 😊 
 
Not far behind is Ecuador class with their sunflower standing at 42cm tall. Both Nursery AM & PM 
classes are catching up too…looks like the competition is getting hot!  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

School Uniform 
Wexham Court Primary School uniform is available to buy from School Days Direct. To order 
WCPS uniform, please visit their website: www.schooldaysdirect.co.uk  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.schooldaysdirect.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary School, 

we wish you a great week ahead! 


